
Minutes of Wayland SWQC Meeting, 5 January, 2011 

Prepared by Bob Goldsmith 

Present: Toni Moores, Mike Lowery, Bob Goldsmith, Lin Bradford  

1. The meeting came to order at 7:30 PM.   There was no public comment. 

2. Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted by a vote of 4-0. 

3. North Pond.  Mike prepared and submitted a cost share proposal to DCR and Framingham for 
maintenance of North Pond in 2011.  The Wayland proposal cost share was $6,000 (previously 
approved) for a total program of $24,000.  Award decision is promised shortly. 

4. Heard Pond.  No new discussion. 

5. Dudley Pond.  The Committee discussed its position for the Doran Road Committee and this will be 
finalized prior to the first meeting.  The Committee approved (4-0) the 604(b) proposal to DEP to 
measure a TMDL for Dudley Pond.  The total program cost is ca.. $49,000 with a Town cost share of 
$8,000, of which $6,000 would be cash. 

6. Mike will contact SuAsCo (river group) about membership. 

7. A discussion was held about toxic discharges in stormwater runoff from driveway sealants.  Bob will 
submit relevant documents to the Conservation Commission. 

The committee voted 5-0 to adjourn at about 8:30 PM 


